
Teddy Bear News 
 

 

Happy Spring! 

The Teddies were excited to be back at school after our 

Spring Break.  It was wonderful to see their enthusiasm at 

seeing their friends and teachers again. 

In the classroom, we have been getting our spring mural up 

with green grass (finger painting) and flowers (dot painting 

on coffee filters) that are blooming.  We said good-bye to 

Frosty, The Snowman and hopefully the cold weather! 

Outside, the children are enjoying the milder weather, the 

warm sun on their faces, and playing with their friends! 

During Art with Miss Suzy, the children created pictures with 

stencils, pencils and then finished with watercolors.  The 

paintings were vibrant and beautiful. 

During Spanish with Miss Colleen, we learned the Spanish 

words for clothes and reviewed our colors. 

Last week, we had two former WUNS students, Nadya and 

Marina (3rd graders) visit the nursery school with their two 

chickens, Wendy and Bess.  The Teddies enjoyed meeting 

the hens and were able to pet them as well. 

 



            

                        Bess and Wendy 

 

Reminders: 

No school on April 3rd. Staff Development Day 

Parent/Teacher Conferences April13-17.  No school on the 

16th and 17th. Babysitting will be available.  

 

 



 

                       

  


